From:Thomas GleasonTo:ARB Clerk of the BoardSubject:Fix the ACF (acf2022)

Date: Tuesday, October 4, 2022 12:40:50 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Clerk of the Board,

D.R. Trucking, Inc. appreciates the opportunity to provide public comment on the Proposed Advanced Clean Fleets Regulation (ACF).

This act if enacted as proposed would put small Port Drayage companies like ours out of business.

We urge you to amend the ACF regulation for more flexibility so that the regulation catches up with technology and not technology catching up with the regulations.

Thank you.

D.R. Trucking, Inc.

Sincerely,

Thomas Gleason 746 Whitney St San Leandro, CA 94577 tgleason.drt@gmail.com